
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 4/27/2022 2:04:48 PM

Subject: April 28 Special Council Meeting

 

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

Following up on the memo I sent you on April 21, 2022 concerning tomorrow’s Special Council Meeting on 

public safety and violent crime, we are going to be slightly changing the format/agenda.

 

Rather than separating speakers into a group of guest presentations and then general speaker delegations 

(as previously indicated), we are going to have all speakers present to Council as speaker delegations. This 

better aligns with standard Council practice, and will give Council the opportunity to ask questions of each 

speaker through the regular process, without having to suspend any of the regular Procedure Bylaw rules.

 

The City Clerk’s Office will be letting the group formerly categorised as guest speakers know, and this 

change does not affect their allotted time to speak.

 

We’d like to remind Council that the speaker’s list is still open, and people can register until the deadline, 

Thursday, April 28th @ 5 pm.

 

Apologies for this late change …  the City Clerk’s Office will be publishing an updated agenda to reflect this 

change later today.

 

Thanks,

 

Karen

 
__________________________________________

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager (she/her)

karen.levitt@vancouver.ca telephone 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 

the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm/Musqueam, Sḵwx̱wú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwətaɬ/Tsleil-Waututh nations

 




